
INTENT TO AWARD NOTICE 
 
 

Twin County 911 Regional Commission intends 
to sign a Letter of Intent with JVCKenwood to 
contract for the design and implementation of a 
regional interoperable radio system for Carroll 
County, City of Galax, and Grayson County.  The 
Commission is utilizing cooperative 
procurement based on Frederick, Virginia 
contract competitively bid in 2020/2021. 
 
The contact for this procurement activity is 
Jolena Young at 276-236-9944 or 
jyoung@galaxva.com. 
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